
We were joined by Reuben Varghese who talked about the pandemic,
vaccinations, and shared data. The following data presented in the forms of slides are

most relevant to Aurora Highlands...

There was an estimated 15,214 cases of COVID in Arlington (and counting),
this graph shows the number of cases per zip code.



This graph shows components of the COVID response and outlines a
general depiction of how cases are handled.

Dr. Varghese said that vaccinations will help end this pandemic quicker but still
keep your guard up as in parts of the World the pandemic is still raging. This is

the greatest undertaking since WW2 mobilization.

The AHCA urges all residents to get fully vaccinated ASAP.

Larysa Kautz also provided an update about events that Melwood are having including a
vaccine drive for those with disabilities. More information about Melwood and there events can

be found here https://melwood.org/

Melwood’s mission is the following:

“Melwood was founded on three key principles: innovation, inclusion, and social good.

We’re deeply rooted in these principles on which we built a vibrant organization and inspired a
community.

https://melwood.org/


Melwood supports children, youth, and adults with disabilities to work and play where and how
they choose. We provide employment, job training, life skill improvement, supportive and

recreational services to more than 2,000 people with disabilities each year.”


